
MBA May - August 2015 Intake Orientation 

The School of Business successfully held MBA May - August 2015 Intake Orientation on 28th 

April 2015 from 5.30PM. 

Present was Dean School of Business, Prof. Aduda who on behalf of the University of Nairobi 

Management congratulated the students on their admission to the program and the best business 

school in the region according to the previous rankings. 

Also present was the Coordinator Ms. Winnie Nyamute , Chairman Department of Finance and 

Accounting Mr Ondigo Herick Ochieng chairman   , Chairman Department of Business 

Administration Prof. Munyoki and Prof. Nzuve Associate Dean Graduate Studies. 

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/1023

